
 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref No: BBPSMN/2023/85 Date: 31.01.2023 

 
Dear Parent 

 

Greetings! 

 

It is to bring to your kind notice that Child Education Society, the umbrella of all Bal Bharatis 
will hold an Annual Event - Vidya Utsav which seeks to commemorate the Society's 
dynamic journey since its establishment in the year 1944.  

The event will be held on Wednesday, 1st February, 2023 at Kamani Auditorium, New Delhi 
wherein a motivational speech on "Global Education Rooted in Indian Values and Culture" will 
be delivered for the moral values of the teaching faculty of Bal Bharati PAN India. As the event 
would be extremely beneficial and enriching for the teachers and their teaching pedagogy, they 
are required to attend the same and hence, would not be available in the School. 

 

Thus, the School shall remain closed on the day i.e. 1st February, 2023 
(Wednesday) for the students.  
 

We appreciate your never ending cooperation. 

 

Thanks and Regards 

 

  

Ms. Rekha Budakoti                Ms. Akanksha Sehgal Setia  Mr. Harsh Kumar 

Headmistress (Primary)            Vice Principal  Principal 

 

M A N E S   


